
 

27 November 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Important Year 11 Parent  and Carer Meeting for selected students only. 

 

We invite you to an additional parents’ evening on Monday, 2 December 

2024 between 6.00pm and 6.30pm to share strategies which you can use 

support your child over the coming months. 

 

We will share details of your child’s mock results and plans for success 

moving forward.  You are invited to this meeting as your child is identified 

as a student who is capable of gaining at least a pass in English and 

Maths along with other GCSEs, but has not achieved this in their mock 

exams. 

 

Our knowledge and analysis of data suggests your child could be 

successful this year, but that they require additional support if they are to 

achieve this. 

 

From experience, we know now is the time to work with students’ families 

to ensure their children have embedded routines for revision, strong 

attendance and have any other support they may need in preparation 

for the exams. 

 

The meeting will be our opportunity to share our strategies and allow you 

to discuss any concerns or questions you might have regarding Year 11. 

 

I look forward to meeting you all. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Stuart Cavanagh 

Assistant Headteacher  


